
To: Conference Committee Members for House File 4757;
Honorable Representative Zach Stephenson, Chair
Honorable Senator Lindsey Port, Chair
Representative Hanson, Representative Frazier, Representative Kovlowski, Represenative West,
Senator Pha, Senator Frentz, Senator Maye Quade, and Senator Xiong
Subject: HF4757
From: Kayla Fearing, Healing Fear Consulting- on behalf of Minnesota Cannabis Patients,
Caregivers, and Home Growers
Date: 14 May 2024

Dear Conference Committee,

Patients, and Future Registered Designated Caregivers want to send a sincere, “Thank You,” to
this conference committee for including a Registered Designated Caregivers Program into the
final version of HF 4757. 

This community is eager to continue to work with our elected officials in the future for the
development of a Caregiver Program. We look forward in helping shape the program to be the
best program possible for Minnesota Cannabis Patients, asnd their Designated Caregivers. 

Minnesota Medical Cannabis Patients have asked Minnesota Lawmakers for changes to our
Medical Program since 2016, and finally, we have a change. 

Best Regards,

Kayla Fearing
Healing Fear Consulting
651-307-9269
healingfearconsulting@gmail.com


